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Welcome Back 

As the new Headteacher at Malmesbury Park, it has 

been lovely to see so many enthusiastic faces on the 

gate in the morning. I will be there every morning and 

afternoon so please do stop if you have any questions.  

I am really excited about the year ahead and I will be 

sending out a bi-weekly newsletter sharing all of the 

incredible learning the children will be doing. Have a 

wonderful weekend and we look forward to seeing you 

on Monday. 

 

School Gate Opening Times 

8:35am until 8:45am 

3:10pm until 3:25pm 

School begins at 8:45am so all children need to be in school ready to learn at 

this time. Any children that arrive later than this will have to sign-in through 

the office.  Drop off from Monday will be from the gate. 

 

PE Days 

 

 

FOMMPS (Our Parent Group) 

The AGM (Annual General Meeting) will be held at 6pm on Thursday 26th 

September in the school hall or online.  The link will be sent out closer to the 

time.  Everyone is welcome! 

 

Meet the Teacher 

We are inviting all parents to meet with their year group teacher at 2:30pm on 

the dates listed below.   

 


